
Newsletter– 3rd November 2023 

The next school holiday:  

School will close on Thursday 21st December at 1:30pm for the Christmas 

holiday. School will reopen on Monday 8th January 2024 

Thank you for all your donations so far for the Poppy Appeal! Various items and poppies 

will still be on sale next week! 

 

Online Safety Hub 

For information on a range of different online 
safety topics including gaming, social media, 
sharing images, parental controls and more. 

www.nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety 

  

Childline – under 12’s 

Childline have an accessible website with advice, support, 
games and activities. Children can change the language, 

enlarge text and also listen to the content. 
www.childline.org.uk/buddy (5-7) 

www.childline.org.uk/kids (7-11) 

  

Talk PANTS with your children 

Talk PANTS is a simple conversation to help keep children safe from sexual abuse. From P through to S, each letter of 
PANTS provides simple but important messages. Download the free resources at www.nspcc.org.uk/pants. 

  

NSPCC’s Speak out. Stay safe. Programme 

The NSPCC have shared some important information below on wider NSPCC resources 
and support to help keep children safe. Please look at these useful websites below:  

Parent/Carer support 

Take a look at information, support, advice and 
activities from NSPCC for parent and carers. 

www.nspcc.org.uk/parents 

Activities to extend learning at home 

Take part in games and activities at home to help children 
learn about speaking out and staying safe. 

www.nspcc.org.uk/activities 
  

Children in Years 3-6 are using Time Tables Rockstars to 
support their times tables knowledge.  Please look at this 
useful parent guide to give you some information about 
how your child can get the best from the website. 
 

ttrockstars.com/parents/ 

Please pay £3 on Scopay for the whole school pantomime which will take place on          

Tuesday 9th January. Your child will have received a letter about this also. Thank you 

Year 6 Health Questionnaires: Year 6 were given letters this week with information about 

the health questionnaires they will be completing on Friday 10th November. If you wish 

to opt out, please follow the instructions given on the letter. 

http://www.nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety
http://www.childline.org.uk/buddy
http://www.childline.org.uk/kids
http://www.nspcc.org.uk/pants
http://www.nspcc.org.uk/parents
https://maths-circle.intercom-clicks.com/via/e?ob=kInFZ9JhIREsjP4OcKE0XoPaXO%2BKn65O7Tg0g%2FKjNgaPQPksGpOE6Pz4uyctPYxf&h=04fbcfe3d466c0bcd45bb5748a42d934a1c11782-w8z89lmb_95095715900814&l=a24f7291afe230887be0372593451333d6e13703-84211558

